## **Paul Hughes**

From:

Andrew Bolton

Sent:

Friday 09 March 2018 15:02

To:

Paul Hughes

Subject:

RE: Licensing Policy Consultation

Thank you

Councillor Andrew Bolton Godalming Central & Ockford

From: Paul Hughes

Sent: 09 March 2018 14:57

To: Andrew Bolton

Subject: RE: Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear Cllr Bolton,

Please find attached a copy with track changes shown.

Kind regards

Paul Hughes Licensing Manager Waverley Borough Council 01483 523189

From: Andrew Bolton

Sent: Friday 09 March 2018 14:50

To: Paul Hughes

Subject: RE: Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear Paul

I can't see amendments on the attached document. Can you send a version which shows the amendments?

Councillor Andrew Bolton Godalming Central & Ockford

From: Paul Hughes

Sent: 09 March 2018 14:34

To: Licensing Policy

Subject: Licensing Policy Consultation

CONSULTATION - REVIEW OF WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL'S STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY - GIVE YOUR VIEWS BY 01st JUNE 2018

Subject: Attachments:

FW: Licensing Policy Consultation Revised Statement of Licensing Policy 2018 draft CONSULTATION.pdf

Dear Paul,

Thank you for your e-mail.

I confirm I have reviewed your statement of licensing policy and have no comments regarding the proposed changes.

Kind regards.

## **Paul Hughes**

From:

Jenny de Q < Jenny. Deq@farnham.gov.uk>

Sent:

Tuesday 03 April 2018 15:49

To:

Paul Hughes

Subject:

**RE: Licensing Policy Consultation** 

Dear Paul

Thank you so much.

Regards Jenny



Farnham Town Council, Council Offices, South Street, Farnham, Surrey, GU9 7RN Switchboard: 01252 712667 (Calls maybe recorded for monitoring or training purposes) Web: www.farnham.gov.uk



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail and any files attached are confidential and intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended person please notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise stated, opinions of the author are not necessarily the opinions of Farnham Town Council. Farnham Town Council operates anti-virus programmes but can not accept any responsibility for viruses being passed on.

From: Paul Hughes [mailto:Paul.Hughes@waverley.gov.uk]

Sent: 03 April 2018 14:50

**To:** Jenny de Q < Jenny.Deq@farnham.gov.uk > **Subject:** RE: Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear Jenny,

Please see Policy with track changes.

Regards

Paul Hughes Licensing Manager Waverley Borough Council 01483 523189

From: Jenny de Q [mailto:Jenny.Deq@farnham.gov.uk]

**Sent:** Tuesday 03 April 2018 13:10

To: Paul Hughes

Subject: FW: Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear Paul

Do you have a revised document for review showing the changes from the current Policy please?

From: Kathy Victor [mailto:bramleyparish@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday 05 April 2018 11:29

To: Licensing Policy

Subject: Re: Licensing Policy Consultation

Thank you for forwarding details of the current consultation on Waverley Borough Council's Statement of Licensing Policy.

Members of Bramley Parish Council have reviewed the revised Policy and have no comments to make.

Yours sincerely

Kathy Victor Clerk to Bramley Parish Council

Tel: 01483 894138 Mobile: 07976 290211

Office open Tuesday & Thursday, 9:00am to 12:00pm

On 9 March 2018 at 14:34, Paul Hughes < Paul. Hughes@waverley.gov.uk > wrote:

## CONSULTATION - REVIEW OF WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL'S STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY - GIVE YOUR VIEWS BY 01st JUNE 2018

The Licensing Act 2003 requires Waverley to have a Statement of Licensing Policy, that it keeps this under review, and that it must completely review the Policy within every five year period. The current Waverley Policy has been in place since August 2013. The policy will be reviewed over the next few months, this will lead to a new Policy being in place by August 2018 for a five-year period, unless amended earlier.